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November 14, 1990

Mr. James A. Preston
vsnGl4sA POwr#Water Resources Manager

Valley Regional Office
Virginia Water Control Board
P.O. Box 268
Bridgewater, Virginia 22812

i

RE: LABORATORY INSPECTION - NORTH ANNA POWER STATION |

Dear Mr. Preston: '
,

This letter is submitted as requested to document correction of
deficiencies identified in the report wo received from your office ,

on October 22, 1990. We were directed to explain possible causes
of NOT ACCEPTABLE results obtained for total residual chlorine and
total suspendended solids analyses performed in EPA's DMR - QA
Study 10. Attached you will find the letter sent as directed to -

Ms. Lisa McMillan in the Office of Water Resources Management,
Virginia Water Control Board Headquarters.

We believe this letter corrects the deficiencies noted in your
report. If you have any questions please contact this office.

P

'
Sincerely,

i

B. M. Marshall, P.E.
Manager
Water Quality

|
- cc: U.S. NRC

i

Docket No. 50-338/50-339
101 Marietta Street, NW

'

Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA. 30323

U.S. NRC
Attn Docket Control Desk ,

Docket No. 50-338/50-339
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
-Docket No. 50-338/50-339
North Anna Power Station
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